


remember helping to clean up the first building they rented for services, down the
street from the Mission.

 Margaret (Fuzzy) Goodnow Howard

Although there may have been no conscious awareness of beginning and building a
self-sustaining church in the minds and motives of the 1950s-era ENC students, from
their dedicated labors issued another new Nazarene Church in 1961, with successor
Boston Nazarene churches continuing to this day.  
(It could be very interesting for a future graduate student researcher to trace and
possibly discover Evangelistic Association meeting discussion notes and votes from
those early 1950's days, particularly regarding selecting a Pastor...).  When the 1952
EA members named Bob Crew as Pastor of the Chapel, following with the pastoral
designation of Jerry Huff in 1954, the Chapel may have been pointed inevitably on its
way to Church-hood.

With great appreciation for all who are inspiring future generations and who are
honoring the memories and ministry of your families and classmates by
sending your Boston Chapel memories and testimonies and photos for
inclusion in the ENC Archives.  Blessings, Jim
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